Suffield Soccer Club General Meeting
March 14, 2013

Attendance- 17 members and 7 Board members

Raj discussed old business. A Refund Policy has been put in place and will be posted to the
Club’s website. The Coaching Policy has been discussed by a committee and is now being
turned into a Coaching Plan for Suffield Soccer.

Chris Potter-
Informed all coaches that he has Ice Packs/Medical Equipment if needed.
Chris also asked that if any equipment breaks during the season to notify him.

Rick Pryce-
Any teams that are signing up for Cup play need to forward the registration to Rick and     
   Nancy and the Club will pay the fees or reimburse the fees if already paid..
Teams signing up for Tournament play also need to forward the registration to Rick for
   Club payment.

Nancy Chamberlain-
There are several new players that will be joining teams for the Spring ’13 season.
   Therefore there will be new rosters and player passes for those teams/players.
April 5th is the last day for early registration for Cup play.

Deb Viets-
The Suffield Soccer Club Tournament dates are June 22 and June 23
Each Suffield team needs to register either through Club website, www.gotsoccer.com 
   or by clicking here.     
 

Tricia Martin-
The practice schedule was sent around
First games are scheduled for April 13/14. Please let Tricia know by 9th for any home
   games that weekend and April 15th for the remainder of the season.

Raj Gosh-
Mark Cervione will let teams know when they can start practicing.
The season will end on 6/16
Several dates of importance: Little League opens 4/27; SAT’s 5/4; Fireman’s 5K 6/6;
Relay for Life 6/8 and 6/9

Next club meeting To Be Determined. E-mail notification will be sent out.
